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Hello Everybody,

Several local cities are cracking down on false alarms! Our police
departments are spending way too much time chasing ghosts and
are starting to do something about it!

Most jurisdictions have some sort of fine in place for someone that
has too many false alarms, but some of those communities are either
increasing their fines, changing the requirements for responding to an
alarm, or both. Please check your city or county’s website to get the
details on what may be required of you. If you have any questions,
please give us a call: (209) 823-3565

We’'re still putting one dollar of your monitoring payment to good
use. Last quarter you chose between these three non-profit organi-
zations, and here’s how they did:

ERISM:% Crime Stoppers = 27%
#A Give Every Child A Chance = 38%
& Boys & Girls Club = 35%

We have chosen three more fine charity groups for this quarter:
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HOPE Ministries

Please pick one above and send it in with your monitoring check
and we’ll keep track.

Don't forget, you are responsible for maintaining your alarm system.
We are here to repair any problems, but we must rely on you to let us know when they happen!

We want to make sure that you're getting what you'’re paying for
-communication between your alarm system and our monitoring company!

Visit our website! www.arvinhomesystems.com



